
 
 

 
 
 
 

SMART CITIES AND SERVICE IMPROVEMENTS 
COMMITTEE 

 
 
 

CANCELLED 
 
 
 

THE SMART CITIES AND SERVICE IMPROVEMENTS 
COMMITTEE 

MEETING ON 
JANUARY 7, 2021 

IS CANCELLED 
 
 

THE NEXT SCHEDULED MEETING OF THE 
SMART CITIES AND SERVICE IMPROVEMENTS COMMITTEE 

IS ON 
THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 4, 2021 AT 1:30 P.M. 

The City of San José is committed to open and honest government and strives to consistently meet the community’s expectations by 
providing excellent service, in a positive and timely manner, and in the full view of the public. The City Code of Ethics may be 
viewed on-line at https://www.sanjoseca.gov/home/showdocument?id=17849. 

 
All public records relating to an open session item on this agenda, which are not exempt from disclosure pursuant to the California 
Public Records Act, that are distributed to a majority of the legislative body will be available for public inspection at San José City 
Hall, Office of the City Clerk, 200 E. Santa Clara Street, 14th Floor, San José, CA 95113 at the same time that the public records are 
distributed or made available to the legislative body. 

 
To request an accommodation or alternative format under the Americans with Disabilities Act for City-sponsored meetings, events or 
printed materials, please call (408) 535-1260 as soon as possible, but at least three business days before the meeting. 

 
Access the video, agenda and related reports for previous and future meetings by visiting the City’s website at 
https://www.sanjoseca.gov/your-government/departments/city-clerk/council-agendas-information. 
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